
Picture This!

They say that a picture is worth a thousand 

words. So we want to start off our second Your 

Dundas Manor Dream newsletter with some 

great ones.

Every day at Dundas Manor, the amazing 

care team inspires happiness and joy. From 

jam-making to bike rides, there is always 

something going on for the residents who call 

Dundas Manor home.

Your generous gift will help us build an even 

better Dundas Manor. And the residents are as 

grateful as we are. Check it out! These pictures 

tell the story. 

Nothing feels as good as home. That’s why – 

with your help – the new home will serve our 

community for generations to come. It will be 

a dream come true.

Thank you for your support!
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It’s Official

A giant sign like the one above will soon appear 

near Dundas Manor officially announcing the 

future site of the new home. We’ll let you know 

when it’s there so you can take a look. Putting up 

this sign is an important milestone. Thank you for 

your support, and we can’t wait to get to the next 

milestone with you.

For Your Eyes Only

Shhhhhhhhh! We have great news! The new 

Dundas Manor Dream website is live. For now, the 

website is only available to special donors like you. 

We will be officially launching it in a few months. In 

the meantime, have a look around. You can read 

more about the plans for the new Dundas Manor, 

meet residents and volunteers, and more. 

We kindly ask that you do not share the website 

address with anyone or post it online. It was 

specially designed for you, our donors.  

Happy surfing!

www.dundasmanordream.ca

A Special Invitation

We will be reaching out soon to invite you for a 

personal tour of the existing Dundas Manor. It is so 

important to us that you have the chance to see - in 

person and with your own eyes - what you and your 

gift are going to change. We are excited for you to 

meet some of our residents, staff, and volunteers.  

If you would like to book your tour right away, 

please reach out to Cindy Ault Peters at 

343-572-6345.

Please note there are still some restrictions in 

place at Dundas Manor. You must show proof of 

double vaccination and must successfully pass 

a screening questionnaire. An approved mask 

is required. You will also be given a nasal swab. 

Results typically take 15 minutes. 

Hope To See You Soon 
For the past couple of years, it’s been difficult to get together in person to talk about 

the new Dundas Manor. Thankfully, that is changing. As the pandemic restrictions 

ease, we look forward to seeing you! In fact, we have a few exciting updates to share 

– from a new website to personal tours. I’m so happy to tell you more.

Have a wonderful day!

Kristen

Celebrating with You

We also have plans for a get together to 

celebrate you, your compassion, and your 

generosity. We are still in the early stages of 

planning, so stay tuned.



Pandemic Update
At Dundas Manor, the committed team continues to do everything possible to keep residents 

and each other safe. Infection control precautions are still in place. In fact, the team is going 

above and beyond, including rapid testing for anyone who comes into the home. A shout-out to 

the wonderful screeners who greet each visitor with a big smile – under their mask of course. 

The Dundas Manor team wants us to pass on their thanks and gratitude for the incredible 

support that the community has shown throughout the pandemic. #DundasManorStrong!

Happiness and Joy – Every Day
The warmer weather has meant more activities outside for the residents of Dundas Manor – in 

between the raindrops of course. Every day, there is something going on to inspire, educate, or 

entertain the residents. And there’s a lot of laughter too. 

Here are just a few examples of what’s been going on over the past few weeks at 

Dundas Manor!

The bike is back! And everyone is out enjoying a ride 

around town. Don’t forget to wave hello if you see them.

 Let’s bake! Residents enjoyed a pie-making 

demonstration. Then, they got to taste the results. Yum!

Father’s Day celebrations included an old car show/

drive-by. Best parade ever, even if it was a little windy!

In June, everyone celebrated Rainbow Week with 

a different colour every day. The week ended with 

Multicolour Day. How festive!



You are receiving this newsletter because you have 

donated to the campaign or to Dundas Manor.  

Thank you for your support.

Meet Our Team
There are many people working behind the scenes to plan for the new Dundas Manor. This 

includes the Expanding the Circle of Compassionate Care Cabinet and our staff team who are 

meeting with donors such as you. We are so excited to meet with community members who 

share our dream for a new long-term care home in Dundas County. 

Volunteer Campaign Cabinet

Campaign Staff

Let’s Keep the Conversation Going
We want to keep you up to date with future issues of Your Dundas Manor Dream. 

Please visit www.dundasmanordream.ca to sign up for the newsletter. If you would rather not receive it, please 

contact Cindy Ault Peters at 343-572-6345 or cpeters@wdmh.on.ca.
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